
      
Notice to Contractors 

 
Animal Welfare Unit – Roof Replacement 

 
 Sealed bids addressed to City of Conway will be received at the City of Conway Purchasing Office, 
Conway City Hall, Conway, Arkansas (1201 Oak Street, Conway, Arkansas 72032), until 10:00 am, Friday, 
June 2, 2017, then opened and publicly read aloud, for (Bid No. 2017-16) Animal Welfare Unit Roof 
Replacement. This project involves demolition of existing roof and accessories and installation of new roof. 
The work is located at the City of Conway, Animal Welfare Unit, 4550 Hwy 64 West in Conway, Arkansas. 
    
Plans, specifications, proposal forms and other contract documents may be examined and purchased at 
the Purchasing Office, Conway City Hall, 1201 Oak Street, Conway, Arkansas (phone 501-358-6810) The 
charge for a set of plans and specifications is $25 (No Charge for Electronic Download). Cash, check, and 
credit card is accepted as payment. For mailing or shipping bid documents, email 
Jamie.brice@cityofconway.org with delivery company account number and method of delivery. The 
documents will be forwarded upon receipt of acceptable payment of shipping cost. 
 
 Proposals will be considered on the basis of cost, the bidder's financial responsibility, equipment, 
and past performance in completing similar work.  The bidder shall conform with all bid bond, 
performance bond, insurance and licensing requirements described in the bid documents. The City of 
Conway reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive any informalities, and to accept the proposal 
deemed to be for their best interest. 
 
    Conway, Arkansas 
                           Bart Castleberry, Mayor 
   


